
String Orchestra 
from the desk of Mrs. Yale 

 
        

      March 14, 2014 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 I will be offering early morning string orchestra rehearsal on Day E at 8:00 a.m. 
beginning on the first Day E on or after Monday, March 31st  and continuing through May.  
This will help students get ready for the concert on May 20th. We will continue to have 
instrumental lessons during the school day on the regular days and times.  Attendance at 
the early morning rehearsal is optional but I hope, as many students as possible are able to 
attend.  In the event of a 2-hour delay, orchestra rehearsal will be canceled.  Please return 
the permission form below on or before the first rehearsal.  If you have questions, please 
contact me. 
 
        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
       
        Mrs. Carol Yale 
        Elementary String Teacher 
        yalec@slsd.org 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
I give my permission for ___________________________________________ to attend 
early morning string orchestra rehearsal at Liberty Bell Elementary School.  I understand 
that I am responsible for transportation to school in the morning. 
 
 
Please print parent name __________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature_________________________________________________________ 
 
e-mail address __________________________________________________________ 


